
WJ Mouat Secondary School 

PAC Meeting Minutes 
 

Monday, April 25th, 2022 @ 7pm -Meeting took place VIA ZOOM  

Attendees 

Donna Thomas, Matt Langdon, Lorie Jensen, Linda Grange, Josephine Leonard, Linda Pollastretti, 
Darlene MacDonald, Adrienne Susec, Michelle Kask, Tammy Koop, Colleen Bertrand, Wendy 
Nelson, Jennifer, Nicole, Vicki Hartt 

Adoption of previous meeting minutes 
● Motion to accept by Donna Thomas 
● Seconded by Tammy Koop 

Guest Speaker 

 Darlene MacDonald the District Principal of Indigenous Education gave a 
presentation on the First Peoples curriculum. This will be a new graduation requirement. 
Students will take a First People specific course between grade 10-12. WJ Mouat will offer 
7 of these courses next year. 

Principal’s report given by Linda Pollastretti 

The parents were shown a school budget presentation. Parents are encouraged to 
give their input on the budget through a survey  
at Engage.abbyschools.ca. 
 
A Parent asked what the student school activity fee $15 covers. The funds are used 
for the Leadership teams, Guest Speakers, School Day App fees and student 
activities. The fee will be increased to $25 next year. 
 
A question was asked about the Capstone projects. They are required again for 
graduation. 
 
The graduation ceremony will be June 17th 5pm @ the Abbotsford Entertainment 
Center and Live Streamed. There will be no capacity restrictions or Vax Passes 
required. The caps & gowns will be handed out to students the week prior. All the 
student fees must be paid before these are given out. The Prom is Monday June 27 
@ Newlands the bus departs the school at 3pm. 



Treasurer Report by Donna Thomas 
Main account $6,148.44 (available to spend) 
Gaming account $21,513.94  
NOTE: May 6th will be the last day for teachers spending invoices to be handed in. We 
still have $19,580.24 of the allocated funds not used. 

DPAC Report by Josephine Leonard 

 Nothing to report this time as the DPAC meeting will be Wednesday. The 
District Treasurer is attending. 
 

Other Business 

 Staff Appreciation – We will be doing it May 13th (The last SLO day). We are 
collecting raffle prize donati0ns. Please email the PAC if you can contribute. 
wjmouatpac@gmail.com  

 Purdy’s fundraiser had $605.50 in sales and made $158.95 profit. 

 Current Fundraisers: 

- Green Bins: the clothing donation bin found in our parking lot. We can 
accept soft items (clothes, shoes, purses, stuffed animals, linens etc.) 
everything has to be in good clean condition.  

-Return-It Express: Label # 956-682-8722 (WJMOUATPAC)  

labels available in the school office 

      -Cobs Bread: Mention your child attends Mouat 

Meeting ended @ 8:05pm 

Final PAC meeting & AGM is Monday, May 16th @ 7pm via zoom 

*****The next meeting includes 2022-23 Executive Board Elections & 

new Proposed Constitution & Bylaws 


